
On Saturday the 23rd of November (saver date Sunday the 24th of November) we will
be running a Colour Run Carnival fundraiser at our school from 11:30 - 3:00 pm. This
event will replace our Guy Fawkes fundraiser this year due to the work being completed
at Pt Erin Park.

Entry into the carnival is FREE, however if you would like to take part in the Colour Run
there is a registration fee. Please see details below:

Registration Fees into the Colour Run
Adults $50 each
Child $30 each
Included in the above prices is a PPS Colour Run T-shirt and entry into all 3 of our
exciting raffles, which will be drawn on the day.

Important Information
In order to make sure that our Colour Run t-shirts arrive on time, registrations into the
Colour Run are now open! You will have up until Friday the 18th of October to register
and pay for registration entry into the Colour Run. Upon paying for your registration you
will be asked for your t-shirt size.
You can pay for your Colour Run registration now, via Kindo or at our school office.

Please note that the T-shirts for the PPS Colour Run will arrive before the event and we
will let you know as soon as they arrive.

Raffle Information
For those who are not participating in the Colour Run but will be attending the event or
cannot make the event, we will be selling tickets for 3 different raffles available from
next week onwards at the school office. There is a kids, adults and family raffle. A ticket
for each raffle is $10 each. Alternatively if you wish to purchase additional raffle tickets
(even if you already have your name entered into the 3 raffles from participating in the
Colour Run) you will be able to do so before and during the event. We will be sending
out more information regarding what is included in each raffle later this week.

Thank you for your support!


